You're Invited to Our Family Potluck
Dinner!

Dear Family,

We are excited to announce our upcoming Family Potluck Dinner!

Date: Saturday, March 18, 2023

Time: 6:00 PM

Location: 123 Family Lane, Hometown, ST 12345

Please bring a dish to share and let us know what you're planning to bring so we can coordinate.
RSVP by March 10, 2023, to ensure we have enough seating and food for everyone.

Looking forward to a fun evening filled with delicious food and great family memories!

Best,

The Smith Family



